
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

June 10, 2010 
 
Dear Sponsor 
 
Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to speak on behalf of Amber Groome.   
Though, Amber has been registered with Boxing Alberta for 2 years and has had 
6 bouts, she boxes like she has been competing for much, much longer.  I have 
had the pleasure of witnessing 2 of her competitions and I must say she has a 
great future. 
 
Boxing Alberta’s High Performance Coach, Sylvio Fex and I have had numerous 
discussions about Amber’s opportunity to compete at the 2012 Olympic Games in 
London, England.  Both of us agree that with more experience and hard work, 
Amber would have an excellent chance to represent Canada at this event. 
 
Amber would have to dedicate herself to amateur boxing for the next 2 years.  
Setting a yearly training plan, proper competitions, diet and mental attitude are 
all things that Amber has to get in motion right now. 
 
With female boxing making its inaugural appearance in London’s Olympic Games, 
Amber has a wonderful chance to be a part of history.  If you require more 
information about training programs or up coming competitions, please do not 
hesitate to call the Boxing Alberta Office, Sylvio is a great resource.  Good luck to 
Amber on her quest of the Olympic dream and we’ll see you around the ring. 
 
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 

 
Dennis Belair 
Executive Director 
Boxing Alberta 
 
      


